TOWN OF LIMERICK
NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING
MAJOR SUBDIVISION

The Limerick Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday
December 15, 2021 following the hearing for DMR subdivision at 7:00
PM at the Limerick Municipal Building 55 Washington Street Limerick,
ME first floor media room.

To receive information in conjunction with a proposed application of a
Major Subdivision for Rock Enterprises entitled Yellowstone Farm 2 for
an additional three lot subdivision on Range E Road Limerick, Maine on
Map 35 Lot 1 acreage to be developed 8.15 acres.

All interested parties please plan to attend.

Aaron Carroll, Chairman
Limerick Planning Board

TOWN OF LIMERICK
PUBLIC NOTICE FOR SITE WALK
MAJOR SUBDIVISION

The Limerick Planning Board will be conducting a site walk on
Wednesday December 8, 2021 at 3:00 PM.

The site walk has been scheduled in conjunction with the Planning
Board’s consideration of a proposed Major Subdivision for Rock
Enterprises entitled Yellowstone Farm 2 for an additional three lot
subdivision on Range E Road Limerick, Maine on Map 35 Lot 1 acreage
to be developed 8.15 acres.

The public is welcome to attend.

Aaron Carroll, Chairman
Limerick Planning Board



